
Introducing New Electronic Billing and Payment Services 

From the Town of Whitehall

EFFECTIVE
June 15, 2023

The new payment website will be available. 

The Town of Whitehall has made it easier than ever to pay your water bill online.

eCheck/ACH - Pay your water bill 
with your checking account.

Autopay - Establish a recurring 
monthly payment using your major 
credit/debit card (Visa/ Discover/ 
Master Card/ American Express) or 
bank account routing number.

One-Time Payment - make a one-
time payment using your major 
credit/debit card (Visa/ Discover/ 
Master Card/ American Express) or 
bank account routing number.

eStatements - Sign up for paperless 
billing.  You will receive an email or 
text that your bill is available to view 
online.

If you have questions regarding 
these new online features, please 
contact Customer Service at 

(406) 287-3972 
Monday - Thursday 
7:00 AM - 3:30 PM

Statement History - Electronic 
copies of your bill will be retained and 
available for reprint. There is no 
additional charge for this service

What you need to know:

● You can setup your account at https://townofwhitehall.org/. 

● The new website will take one-time payments without having to login and setup a customer profile.
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